Welcome to The Caterpillar Class!

We are excited to start a new year with our curious Caterpillars. This summer we
look forward to spending a lot of time exploring nature. Please sunscreen and
apply bug spray to your child each morning, as we usually start our day outside.
We will reapply for afternoon outside time.

During the summer, we do a lot of water play both inside and outside. We ask
that each child has a few sets of extra clothes in their cubbies (shirts, bottoms,
underwear, socks, and extra shoes). Children can bring swimsuits to keep in
their cubbies for water play, along with water shoes or extra shoes that can get
wet.

We encourage the children to drink lots of water throughout the day. Please feel
free to bring a labeled water bottle for them. We'll ask that it be washed and
returned each day.

We post a daily note sharing our investigations, highlights of the day and
upcoming events. Please feel free to call us with any questions, concerns, or just
to check in. We look forward to a fun filled year of growth and discovery.
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Ms. Chrissy and Ms. Jayne
Caterpillar Room: (603)772-9995 x5



Caterpillar Daily
Schedule

6:30-9:00 Drop off and Centers
6:30-8:30 Breakfast
9:00-10:00 Outside Time (weather permitting)
9:30 Snack
10:00 Circle and jobs
10:15-11:30 Structured Center Time and Investigations
11:30-12:15 Lunch
12:00-12:30 Bathroom

12:00-12:30 Children's Choice (dance party, books on
mats)

1:00-3:00 Nap
3:15- Snack
3:30-5:30 Outside Time (weather permitting)




